
Week beginning 27th November 

 

This week in Maths the focus has been on 3D shapes.  We have been learning 

the names of shapes, and describing their properties, using language such as 

faces, verticies, edges, circular and square. 

In English we have been learning about instruction writing.  We know that 

instructions are numbered, have pictures and use commanding language.  

Working in small groups we made a Lego model, before writing instructions of 

how to make the model. 

 

On Friday morning we were excited to find the Elves had returned to school.  

Hedgehogs’ class have named their Elf Funky Wunky Alfie, while Squirrels have                            

named their Elf Cheeky.                                     . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lots of fun was had during the Christmas decoration morning.  The classrooms 

look wonderful decorated with a touch of glitter and sparkle!! 

   

 

 

 

 

 


